From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>

Sent: Sunday, August 17, 2025 6:51 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>

Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>

Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:

I would like to respectfully express my concern with the recent application by Enbridge to increase the
gas rate charges. |, like many other Ontarians, am feeling financial pressure more than ever before. The
cost of nearly everything is going up and our wages and earnings are not. Paying the bills is tough and
saving enough for the future is nearly impossible for so many of us. In 2024 Enbridge had a revenue of
$39.025 billion which was up 20.69% from 2023. In 2025 they on track to earn nearly $50 billion. This
massive corporation does not need to make even more money when things are so financially difficult. |
urge the OEB to please deny or delay this request in order to help Ontarians during these difficult times.

Name: Aaron Triemstra

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes



